PTA General Membership Meeting
September 6, 2017

Members in Attendance  

Board Members: Dana Zimmerman, Ella Barros, Stacie Savage, Christa Scardina, Theresa Spencer

PTA members and Open House attendees: Io Wolk, Catherine Jones, Celeste Bromberger, Emily Williams, Shanda Taylor, Calvin Taylor, Susan Williams, Cindy James, Heather Brogan, Will Drath, Lynn Rodgers, Jeff Petrusa, Tawnya Louder, Allison McKinney, Katie (illegible), Patti and Jason Martcluff, Sharon and Andy Sparrow, Lisa Woolman, Laura House, Heidi and Brandon Mangum, Danielle Downing, Rashida Ijdi, Kathy Roberts, Rebecca and Nick VonHoene, Sara Cooke, Spurgeon Cooke, Yoana Avitan, Michael Sullivan, Heather Moseley, Kristine Williams

Meeting Minutes:


I. Opening Remarks
President Dana Zimmerman opened the meeting and welcomed the members and families attending the open house. The current board was introduced.
Scroggs PTA Board:
•Dana Zimmerman, president
•Stacie Savage, co-vice president
•Ella Barros, co-vice president
•Theresa Spencer, secretary
•Christa Scardina, treasurer
II. Presentation about the PTA
A.	What we do
Link between parents, teachers, and administration
We are very active!
B.	Where your support of the PTA counts
•Enhance education for Student Achievement
•Superior technology one-to-one  2nd-5th 
•Books for classroom & media center
•Grade level allotments for every classroom including Spanish, PE, Art and Music
•Support our Teachers
•Engage Parents & Families
C.	This year’s investment
•Investment goes directly to Scroggs 
•$55k this year
D.	This year’s fundraising and ways to support Scroggs
•Become a Member and Donate to the PTA
•Link your Grocery/Target cards to Scroggs
•Attend the Spring Fundraising Event
•Sign up to Volunteer
III. Budget matters
Ms. Zimmerman gave the floor to treasurer, Christa Scardina to speak on the budget for 2017-2018.  Ms. Scardina presented a breakdown of the budget and discussed amendments to be made to the proposed budget that was approved in May of 2017.  One amendment added an extra $1,000 to the 5th grade budget for end-of-year activities.  Also, funds from the sales tax refund the PTA received in the amount of $5,700 were added to the budget.   The budget as amended was put up for a vote by the membership and was approved.
IV. Miscellaneous and closing remarks
Upcoming important dates were noted:  October 7—Spirit Night at Chipotle, with 50% of proceeds going to the PTA and April 14—Spring Fundraising Event.  The goal is to have monthly spirit nights.  It was also noted that Scroggswear forms would be coming soon in the students’ backpacks.  
Ms. Zimmerman closed the meeting with a call to action to all parents to get involved with the PTA and the school any way that they can.

The meeting was adjourned.  	
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